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Dear Colleague,
 
I am pleased to notify you that U.S. Secretary of Education Miguel Cardona will be in Montana on
Saturday, June 4.  He will visit Salish Kootenai College to meet with Tribal and institution leaders,
participate in graduation and deliver the commencement address, and talk with students.  Please let
me know if you have any questions. 
 
Best,
 
Adam Honeysett
Managing Director,
State and Local Engagement
Office of Communications and Outreach
U.S. Department of Education
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